

Ightenhill Nursery School Lionel Street Burnley BB12 6DY 01282 427154

Headteacher: Mrs. Nicola Daniels-Green

head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk

Newsletter - 29.03.2019

This Week

This week the children have been continuing to learn about spring. We have also followed the children's interest in castles. Some of the activities provided include: making 3D castles, constructing a castle using bricks and different resources, learning the names for different parts of a castle, making 2D castles and reading non-fiction books to find out facts about castles.

The children have also been practising balancing skills.

In Forest School the children have been on a bug hunt. They found slugs, worms, snails and looked closely at their features to compare them.

The Word of the Week is 'manners'. The children have been learning about good manners.

The focus story this week has been a variety of Citizenship books: Being Responsible, Being Fair, Following Rules and Being Honest.

WOW Books

Can you tell someone some of our nursery rules?

Attendance

The group with the highest attendance this week was the Caterpillars. Well done to the Caterpillar group with a fantastic 96%.

Easter Hunt

Invites have been sent out today for our Easter Hunt on Friday 5th April. Each group has a different time to attend. If your child stays at nursery for lunch and you need to change your time slot, please see Mrs. Fletcher in the office.

Decorate an Egg Competition

Eggs need to be brought into nursery for Wednesday 3rd April. As part of our British Values 'democracy', the children will vote for their favourite egg. All children who participate will get a certificate. We look forward to seeing your creations.



Ightenhill Nursery School Lionel Street Burnley BB12 6DY 01282 427154

Headteacher: Mrs. Nicola Daniels-Green

head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk

Sickness and Diarrhoea

'Children with diarrhoea or vomiting should be excluded until 48 hours after symptoms have stopped and they are well enough to return. If medication is prescribed, ensure that the full course is completed and there is no further diarrhoea or vomiting for 48 hours after the course is completed'.

Please be aware that we follow the above guidance and therefore children cannot attend nursery until 48 hours after symptoms have stopped and they are well enough to return.

Easter Holidays

Nursery closes on Friday 5th April and reopens on Tuesday 23rd April.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs. Daniels-Green

Headteacher

